SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING FOR THE TOWN OF EUREKA, SEPTEMBER 19TH 2017

A special town board meeting was called to order by Gene Krull, Eureka Town Chairman at 7 p.m. on
September 20th, 2017.

Evidence of proper notification was given as the agenda was posted on the Towns website and posted
on the Town Hall on September 14th, 2017.

Present by roll call was Chairman Gene Krull, Supervisors Janet Krueger, Bill Maassen, Donn Anderson
and Randy Clark. Also present was David Anderson, Eureka Town Clerk. Guests present were Carleen
Matosky, Lillian Folz, Stanley Folz, Ariel Moris, John Simon, Alice Moris, Shelly Stowell and Kirk Lehmann.

Maassen/Clark motion to approve agenda, motion carried.

Chairman Krull opened the meeting with an explanation as to the purpose of the meeting. There is a
conflict of interest in the ownership of a possible town road (230th Ave) running East and West between
Section 2 and 11. At the present time the Town maintains approx. . 63 miles of 230th Ave west of the
junction of 190th Street and 230th Ave in the NE NW of Sec 11-35-18. The question is whether the
Town has aninterest in the property that goes West beyond the first .63 miles.It was decided that the
possible road in question was neither a platted nor a certified road. Therefore the Town does not have
an interest in the road.

Maassen/Clark motion that the Town of Eureka does not have an interest West beyondthe first .63
miles of the road which is maintained by the Town. Any difficulties the property owners have regarding
ownership and right of way is a civil matter, not a Town concern since the road is not a certified or
platted road, motion carried.

Being no further business Anderson/Krueger motion to adjourn, motion carried.



